
Texas Department of Transportation

SH 99 GRAND PARKWAY SEGMENT B-1 DESIGN-BUILD 
PROJECT PROCUREMENT INDUSTRY WORKSHOP & 
DBE OUTREACH
The Texas Department of Transportation will be holding a Procurement Industry Workshop 
with industry partners on January 16, 2025, from 1:30-3:30 p.m. (CT) to share information 
related to the planned development, procurement, and implementation of the SH 99 Grand 
Parkway Segment B-1 Design-Build Project in Galveston and Brazoria counties. The workshop 
will also include a presentation and discussion of Disadvantaged Business Enterprise (DBE) 
opportunities and outreach for the project.

The workshop will be held at the TxDOT Houston District Auditorium located at 7600 
Washington Avenue, Houston, Texas 77007. There will not be a virtual attendance option.  
The workshop presentation and attendee sign-in sheet will be published to the project’s RFQ 
webpage after the workshop.

Information about the project can be found on the project’s webpage at:
https://www.txdot.gov/business/road-bridge-maintenance/alternative-delivery/sh99-grand-
parkway-segb1.html
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